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Invermay Bridge Closing For Winter Season 

 

Bruce County, Ontario: Please take notice that the Invermay Bridge, located on Concession Road 6 in Arran-
Elderslie, west of Mill Road, will be closed to vehicles and pedestrians for the winter season. This closure will 
be in effect from Friday, November 13, 2020 to approximately Thursday, April 15, 2021. 
 
The Invermay Bridge closes each winter due to load limits that will not support snow clearing equipment. 
 
Signage and barricades will be in place, and alternate routes are available. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and for continuing to drive with caution on Bruce County roads during the 
winter season. 
 
Discover more about Transportation & Environmental Services. 
Discover more about Winter Maintenance Operations. 
 
Bruce County is an upper-tier municipality in Southwestern Ontario, Canada, made up of 8 lower-tier 
municipalities and 68,423 residents. The explorers who visit, live, and work here are the dreamers who take 
roads less travelled and see tried and true as an invitation to try something new. Be an Explorer and call 
Bruce County home. 
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For more information, contact:  

Adam Ferguson 
Corporate Communications Specialist 
Corporation of the County of Bruce 
226-909-6399 
aferguson@brucecounty.on.ca 

http://brucecounty.on.ca/
https://brucecounty.on.ca/departments/highways
https://brucecounty.on.ca/services/transportation-and-environmental-services/winter-maintenance
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Housing Stability Fund assisting individuals, couples, and families 
in Bruce County 

 

Bruce County, Ontario: In response to COVID-19, Bruce County will receive $680,180 in funding for Phase 2 of 

the Social Services Relief Fund from the Ontario government. These funds flow through the Community 

Homelessness Prevention Initiative (CHPI) and support Bruce County’s Housing & Homelessness Plan objectives. 

 

$335,000 of this funding will help grow Bruce County’s Housing Stability Fund, which is being used to assist 

renters who are in a precarious financial situation due to COVID-19, are at risk of becoming homeless, and/or 

have had to look for alternate accommodations. 

 

This assistance for renters will be administered by expanding the Housing Stability Fund guidelines to be more 

flexible with assistance for residents experiencing rent arrears, utility arrears, and first and last month’s rent 

instability. 

 

People who live in Bruce County and are eligible can apply online for assistance. The application and a full 

listing of guidelines and eligibility are available at the following link: 

https://chpi.brucecounty.on.ca/application/create 

 

Questions about the application can be directed to Bruce County at 519-396-3439 or toll free at 1-800-265-

3022. 

 

Discover more about Housing Stability in Bruce County at https://brucecounty.on.ca/services/human-

services/housing-stability  
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